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Welcome back letter

Year 3 Spring 2023

Dear Parents,
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a HAPPY NEW YEAR and we hope that you all enjoyed the Christmas break!
Looking back, we had a great first term in year 3.  We enjoyed learning about our skeletons, how our muscles work and how to keep our bodies healthy.  We immersed ourselves fully into the Stone Age through our weekly Forest School sessions – learning how prehistoric man lived and hunted for food and compared this with modern day life.  We also learnt about light and shadows – recognising particular light sources and how to describe materials in terms of their transparency / translucency and ‘opaqueness’! 

    We are looking forward to the new term ahead and have many exciting activities planned. 
This half term in Year 3 – Welcome to Planet Earth!
	Literacy
	In Literacy we will be looking at punctuation and grammar techniques. We will learn about biographies, specifically Mary Anning, and we will study in detail The Iron Man by Ted Hughes.ughesHu

	Maths
	In Maths, we will  learn our times tables.  The children should now start  learning their times tables starting with 2s, 10s and 5s moving onto 3s, 4s and 8s.  It is also important that children learn the associated division facts. Times Table Rock Stars is a great fun tool for this.  We will also be learning how to solve multiplication problems and multiplying 2 digit numbers by 1 digit.  This term we will also cover addition and subtraction involving money and the decimal point in £ and p. We will also present and interpret data in the form of graphs, pictograms and tables.

	RE
	We will learn about light and dark within Christianity and other religions.

	Science
	Rocks and soils – We will discover how rocks can tell us about the history of our planet and how rocks play an important part in our everyday lives. We will also learn how a fossil is formed. We will investigate different soil types and learn how rocks are the basis of this.

	History
	We will continue our journey through pre-history by learning what came after the Stone Age. We will compare the Bronze Age and the Iron Age and decide which age we would have preferred to live in.

	Art & DT
	We will look at the work of Andy Goldsworthy and create our own 2D and 3D sculptures / artwork mostly in our Forest School sessions.
We will learn to sew a simple running stitch and design and make our own drawstring bag.

	   PSHE
	We will look at our dreams and goals and how to set achievable targets.


PE will continue to happen on a Wednesday afternoon with Mr Haxby and with the class teacher on Friday.  We will continue to send homework and spellings home on Thursdays. All homework books are expected to be returned to school by the following Wednesday and we thank you for your continued support with this.                                                           Best wishes,             The Year 3 Team
